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Chiltern District Welsh Society  

 

Spring Newsletter 2007. 

 
 

Written By Maldwyn Pugh 
 

The society has continued to promote a 

number of activities during the last few 

months. Reports on these follow:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
2. Gwyndaf John with fellow quiz winners. 

St David’s Day Dinner 1
st
 March 

2007 

 

The dinner this year was held at 

Harewood Downs Golf Club. There 

were 89 members and guests present 

and the evening was a great success. 

We were honoured to welcome one of 

the best known couples in Wales 

today. Both are and have been at the 

very heart of Welsh culture and 

politics. Elinor Bennett played a 

selection of music on the harp and 

demonstrated why she is recognised 

throughout the world as a talented 

musician and teacher. Our guest 

speaker, Dafydd Wigley, spent many 

years as a leading politician in Wales. 

Among his many achievements he was 

responsible for the inauguration of the 

Welsh Assembly in Cardiff. He 

entertained us with a witty and 

informative speech. 

Our thanks to Ralph for organising the 

event and to the ladies of the 

committee for arranging the flowers 

and deciding on the menu. 

The evening ended with a rousing 

rendering of the Welsh National 

Anthem accompanied on the harp 

played by Elinor Bennett. 
   Bob Ford 

 

 
3. Elinor Bennett & Ann Evans. 

 

 

 

 
4. Dafydd Wigley 

 

Forthcoming events 

 

 Walking holiday in the Brecon 

Beacons 22-25
th. 

April   

 A.G.M. Coleshill Village Hall on the 

11
th

.May. 

 Visit to the Llangollen International 

Musical Eisteddfod 10-14
th

. July. 

 Summer Lunch on the 12
th

.August. 

 Annual Golf day on the 7
th

. 

September. 

 Xmas drinks on the 9
th

.December.
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